
 
Marion County 

Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities Advisory Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

September 14, 2016 
 

PRESENT: Nick Burton, Cary Moller, Karin Perkins, Doug Short, Deb Patterson, Alan Roberts, Gwyn 
Marsh, Katie O’kelley, Sheena Watkins-Andrews, Trish Baxter, Ashley Gonzalez 
ABSENT: David Beem 

  
Welcome and Introductions                              
Meeting Cary welcomed everyone to the group and announced that Trish has been formally appointed 
by the board. Nick Burton was introduced as out new program manager and will be taking the lead on 
these meetings going forward.    

 
Minutes 
Deb motioned to approve the June minutes, and Alan seconded the motion. Minutes were approved. 

 
Recruitment Updates 
Committee members will ask friends and colleagues if they are interested in applying to join the 
committee. Sheena has been talking with one of her clients about possible joining. Jo Solis is a new 
case manager with the county, and is no longer with the committee. This creates a vacancy in the Chair 
position. Gwyn nominated Deb; Deb accepted the nomination to serve as the Chair. This creates a 
vacancy in the Vice Chair position. Doug has volunteered to be the Vice Chair.  
 
Discussions held during this meeting have led Nick to committing to several tasks to help move the 
group forward for the future. These tasks include:  
 

 Reaching out to 5 other similarly sized counties to inquire about their focus in the next year. He 
will bring info back to next meeting.  

 Inviting Lisa Miller, Marion County Volunteer Services Coordinator to our next IDDAC meeting 
to help us craft a new announcement for vacant positions.  

 Focusing on Advocacy\Community Involvement\Training as sub committees. Will send out 
doodle poll to document interest in a particular subcommittee. These sub committees can 
focus on legislative issues, collaborating with partners, social media presence\outreach, family 
forums, navigation of system, access issues, Employment, etc. Once it is determined who is 
interested in which subcommittee we can begin working on focus, goals, and objectives.  

 Bringing National Core indicator data next month in addition to Employment data as it relates 
to shelter workshop\competitive integrated employment, eligibility numbers, and recent 
customer satisfaction survey results. Ongoing data will focus on employment and CDDP 
eligibility numbers.  

 Continuing to bring a DD managers report each meeting.  

 Inquired about the committee’s budget and found out that there isn’t one. This gives us an 
opportunity to look at community collaboration.  

 Inquiring about a Facebook page, and should have some more answers by our next meeting.  
 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM. 
 

 
 

Next meeting is on Wednesday, October 12th. 


